
2023 Holiday Showcase Ticket Sales 
Priority Purchase begins Monday, November 27th at 9:30am 

 
PARTICIPATING FAMILIES’ SALE DATE – Tickets for our 2023 Holiday Showcase will be sold online ONLY and will go on sale first 
to families participating in our 2023 Holiday Showcase on Monday, November 27th promptly at 9:30am. You should have 
received a priority code via email today. (Please be sure to check your spam and promotion folders.) This priority code is only 
available for ONE USE between November 27th and December 3rd, so please be certain you purchase the desired amount of 
priority tickets in a single transaction.  
 

® It is important that you remember to purchase your priority tickets between Monday, November 27th and Sunday, 
December 3rd. BOTH HOLIDAY SHOWS WILL SELL OUT so DO NOT WAIT until after December 3rd to purchase your 
tickets. Please consider volunteering to help backstage during the show you choose NOT to attend. We need you! 
There are a lot of costume changes during our Holiday Showcase.  

 
GENERAL PUBLIC SALE DATE – 2023 Holiday Showcase tickets will be available for purchase to the public beginning Monday, 
December 4th at 9:30am. No purchase code will be needed beginning Monday, December 4th at 9:30am. At this time, you will 
be able to purchase any additional tickets as well as pass along the ticket purchasing link to other family members and friends.  
 
TICKET PURCHASING LINK – https://29927.danceticketing.com/ 
 
TICKET DETAILS –  
 

1) Tickets are $15.00 each for the 2pm performance and $15.00 each for the 6pm performance on Saturday, December 
16th. All seating is reserved. Everyone entering the auditorium will be required to have a ticket. You will have the 
option to print your purchased ticket(s) or present your ticket(s) via mobile phone. Children aged 3 years and younger 
are not required to purchase a ticket but must be seated on the lap of a parent for the entirety of the show as seating 
is reserved. All dancers perform in both shows. Both shows are the same. 
 

2) Tickets WILL NOT be sold in person at the studio, at Greendale High School or at the door. Online ticket sales will be 
closed one-half hour after the start of each performance.  

 
3) Performing dancers are not allowed in the auditorium during any performance! 

 
4) No one will be admitted into the auditorium without a ticket, including backstage volunteers. Please volunteer to help 

backstage during only one holiday performance (2pm OR 6pm) so you can watch your dancer perform from a 
purchased auditorium seat for the other show.  

 
 
NEED HELP PURCHASING? – Our 2023 Holiday Showcase tickets will be sold through a third-party vendor, Small Venue 
Ticketing. Young Dance Academy is unable to rectify any ticketing issues. If you are having trouble purchasing Holiday 
Showcase tickets, please contact Small Venue Ticketing at the bottom of the ticketing website.  
 
Thank you! 
Young Dance Staff 

https://29927.danceticketing.com/

